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LAKE WASHINGTON BOULEVARD RENOVATIONS

In partnership with the Seattle Department of Transportation and
the community, Seattle Parks and Recreation will be installing
improvements to Lake Washington Boulevard. Informed by traffic data
analysis and community input, the improvements will enhance safety

and increase access to park amenities from Mount Baker Beach to
Seward Park.

Construction is planned to start fall 2024.

Visit the Engagement Hub for
Lake Washington Boulevard

to view the corridor design &
learn more about the project:

For more information please contact project planner: Jordan Hoy, at Jordan.Hoy@seattle.gov
or 206-445-5156
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